
Graduation Speech (Class Of 2017/2018) 

 
Dear guests, lecturers, parents and fellow classmates MERHABA! 

  It’s a great privilege standing here in front of all of you to deliver this year’s 

graduating speech. I want to say a cheerful congratulations to my fellow 

graduates on reaching this very important milestone in academic pursuit. 

   Personally, I am overwhelmed, proud and at the same time I am humble that 

the time has come to say goodbye. Looking back, it looks like yesterday, it’s 

funny how time flies. We had our best days within the past 4 years, we learned 

new things, made new friends, laughed, faced challenges that had made us better 

and prepared us to face the world. 

   I want to say a big thank you to our great university of Kyrenia, the academic 

and non-academic staff for creating this life experience, modeling and shaping 

us for the larger society. Your unwavering dedication, excellent work ethics for 

the past 4 years made today possible. 

   The great Mustapha Kemal Ataturk taught us that “people that say I will 

succeed in the beginning, will say, I have succeeded at the end”. 

  So, to my fellow graduates, I am glad to say that “we came, we saw and we 

conquered”. 

   The sail was a great one, however, the end of this chapter turns the page for 

the beginning of a new chapter. As we go out to the larger society, I pray that 

experience we had here will be put to great use. I wish you all success in all your 

future endeavors. 

 On behalf of my fellow graduates, we say thank you to everyone that supported 

and believed in us. Also, we say thank you to all of you present here this 

afternoon to witness our graduation ceremony. 

TESEKKUR EDERIM. 
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